
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Protecting Stonehenge as a World Heritage Site for ever
Date: 25 September 2022 20:45:44

F.A.O

Transport Secretary, the Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP

As a person of an age who can remember the M1 motorway being built and who regularly
travelled to the SouthWest from London for Summer holidays, I am alarmed that we are in
great danger of spoiling one of the most famous landmarks in the world with irreversible
and damaging road construction.

I have lived with the congestion problem of the A303 for 60 years and think there does
need to be a long-term plan for major improvement for the South Coast that avoids the
Stonehenge area altogether. There is a need for a new East to West Motorway.

Please consider scrapping the Stonehenge Scheme completely and instead propose a long-
term solution to the overall problem that future generations will thank you for.

Best wishes
Graham, Joan and June Lovitt




